

Dear Parents.

As we near Thanksgiving day I thought I would share with you some of the things I am thankful for.

I am thankful that God has placed me here at Holy Angels Regional School, I am truly blessed.

I am thankful for the students who come here with such enthusiasm to learn and fill the hallways with laughter, joy and love.

I am thankful to the teachers who care and love your children and work tirelessly to prepare their lessons and give your child an excellent education.

I am thankful to the priest who provides me guidance and support.

I am thankful to my staff who support me and help me every step of the way.

I am thankful to you, the parents who entrust us with your most precious gift and for choosing a Catholic education for your child.

I am truly blessed! I wish you a very Happy Thanksgiving,

Blessings Mrs. Stewart